
 
March 2025 
 
Dear Year 9 Students and Families, 
 
The Religious Education team are excited to announce an upcoming Humanities Enrichment Day on Tuesday, March 
18th. This day is designed to engage students whilst enhancing curriculum knowledge by visiting a range of religious 
buildings. 
 
As part of this visit, students will walk from Dixons McMillan Academy to the Guru Granth Sahib Gurdwara, where 
they will take part in a guided tour and talk. We will then visit Bradford Cathedral, Bradford City Hall, and the 
Bradford Wool Exchange for a series of activities before returning to school. In the afternoon, we will walk to the 
Doha Mosque, where students will have a tour and, if they wish, the opportunity to pray. 
 
The cost of the trip is £2.50 to cover admission fees for the sites we will visit. Please make this cash payment via 
reception by 14th March 2025. 
 
Students must wear full school uniform, including school shoes, and bring a head covering for entry into the 
Gurdwara. This must not be a baseball cap or woolly hat. As the trip involves walking between locations, students 
should also bring an appropriate coat or jacket in case of rain. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at dgilderoy@dixonsma.com. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr D Gilderoy 
Head of Humanities 
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